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Question:  

 

Are any patient groups exempted from the optometry rebate and fee changes? If so who is 

accepted? Will any groups continue to be bulk billed for their eye tests? What is the likely 

cost going to be for a standard eye test?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The fee (and consequently rebate) reduction is for all optometry items under the 

Medical Benefits Schedule.  Optometrists are expected to continue to bulk bill most of their 

patients.  It is anticipated that most patients will continue to be bulk billed and have no out of 

pocket costs for comprehensive eye examinations.   

 

 


